
Fronteras Spanish Immersion Charter School

Email: jennifer.schmidt-hutchins@matsuk12.us
Website: www.matsuk12.us/frc
Location: 2315 North Seward Meridian Parkway, Wasilla, AK, USA
Phone: 907-376-2223
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/395724157599339

STUDENTS MAY BE DROPPED OFF NO EARLIER THAN 7:45AM! STAFF WILL
GREET STUDENTS AT THE DOORS AT 7:45AM!

Click here to view the Fronteras Bus Schedule!

Click here for a link to the P.E. Permission Slips!

Click here for a link to the Subway Order Forms!

Click here to order Fronteras Spirit Gear!
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Click here to join the Facebook Private Parents Page

Click here for a link to community �yers

Find out what's happening in the Mat-Su Valley!

Minutos de Sra. Hutchins

Hello Fronteras Families!
We had a super fun �eld trip to the Glenn Massay Theater last
Wednesday. The Alaskan Nutcracker is such a fabulous production,
and the students represented Fronteras beautifully!
Thank you for attending our Christmas concert last Friday. As
always, Sra. Brown designed a fantastic event, and the students
wowed us once again! Thank you to all the volunteers who created
decorations and beauti�ed our gym! You are so appreciated!
Reminder: The last day of school for students before break is next
Thursday, December 21st. The 21st is a full day of school, the end
of Quarter 2, and Pajama Day! Students and staff are invited to wear
school appropriate pajamas, and if you are volunteering on the 21st,
please join in the fun and wear your favorite jammies! Students still
need winter gear, lunch, and a snack that day. Please reach out to your child’s homeroom teacher
for any planned activities or needs.
School resumes Monday, January 8th. We look forward to starting a fabulous second semester
and seeing you at the front door!

Most Sincerely,
Mrs. Hutchins

“Christmas is not a time or a season, but a state of mind.”
Calvin Coolidge

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES!

Thursday December 21st: Last Day for students AND Pajama Day
Monday January 8th: Quarter 3 begins
Monday January 8th: 7th/8th Girls Volleyball season starts
Monday January 8th: 6th-8th Wresting season starts
Friday January 12th: Early Release at 12:30pm
Monday January 15th: MLK Jr Day - NO SCHOOL

Morning Drop-Off Safety Requirements!
PLEASE RESPECT ALL DIRECTIONS GIVEN BY OUR MORNING TRAFFIC VOLUNTEER
STUDENTS MUST STAY IN PARENT VEHICLE UNTIL STAFF ARE PRESENT AT FRONT DOOR
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VEHICLES MUST PULL ALL THE WAY FORWARD
PARENTS MAY NOT GET OUT OF VEHICLE AT SIDEWALK –
PARK IN THE PARKING LOT INSTEAD
STUDENTS MUST BE READY TO EXIT VEHICLE AT SIDEWALK
– DO NOT DELAY OTHER PARENTS
SCHOOL DOORS CLOSE AT 8:00AM – STUDENTS MUST RING
DOORBELL WHEN ARRIVING AFTER 8:00AM
PLEASE DRIVE SLOWLY, USE BLINKER WHEN NECESSARY, AND BE AWARE OF
SURROUNDINGS

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PROMPT ATTENTION!

2023-2024 Yearbook!

It's time to order your 2023-2024 Fronteras Yearbook!

1. Go to www.treering.com/validate
2. Enter school passcode: 1014981488732281

Student Ambassadors

Student Ambassadors, Mia and Reagan, were invited to present
about Fronteras from a student perspective at the December 6th
School Board Meeting. Mia and Reagan did a superb job of sharing
the bene�ts of an immersion education as well as the challenge of
learning academics in Spanish. They stressed that students at
Fronteras do not learn Spanish; they learn IN Spanish which is very

different from their non-immersion peers in the Mat-Su School District. Beautiful job, Mia and
Reagan!
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7th/8th Girls Volleyball

Attention : Middle School 7th/8th graders
Girls Volleyball team-
Starting January 8th
Practice is Monday-Friday 2:45-4:30

1.Please register your athlete on Planet HS
2. Have current physical on �le (18 months old is the max)
3. School pay fee $50.00

6th-8th Grade Wrestling

Middle school wrestling season starts Monday, January 8!
Practices will be after school Mon-Fri (2:45-4:30pm).

Fronteras wrestling is open to ALL 6th-8th students. Practices will
be coed but tournaments feature separate male/female brackets.

Now is the perfect time to make sure your 6th-8th grade wrestler has a valid sports physical and
gear that �ts: shoes, headgear, mouthguard (mandatory for wrestlers with braces).
Don't have a middle schooler but still want to support us on the mat? Email me at
amber.menashe@matsuk12.us and let's provide these hard working kiddos with another amazing
season.
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Coach Menashe

December Birthdays!







So proud of these two beautiful sisters, Makenna & Reagan! While
on vacation recently, they used their Spanish skills to order lunch
for themselves and their parents.
In addition, big sister Makenna assisted an amusement park
visitor to navigate the location and wait time of a popular ride.
Little sister Reagan, used her Spanish skills while shopping in
Epcot’s Mexico tiendas.
Way to go Reagan and Makenna! Thank you for being proud and
showing others the importance of learning another language!
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